Draft
Elementary School History Committee
Meeting Minutes

February 18, 2105

The meeting was called to order at 7:12pm
Nadine Preftakes, Jessie Salisbury, Tim O’Connell, and Geoffrey Brock were present.
The minutes of November 19, 2014 were approved.

Google Drive was set up by Matt Ballou. We have the ability now to upload all our pictures to a
common website and edit and work with them. http://tinyurl.com/kaes2In He also set up a public
website. http://tinyurl.com/fresbuilding

We nominated Dave Potter and Joyce Fisk to work on an outline of the FRES history, they were not
present to accept or decline.

There will be a get together on April 7, 2015 at 1pm at the J A Tarbell library to gather information on
Lyndeborough’s one room school houses.

Nadine will post some of her pictures of the FRES attic signatures.

We will hold a Tour of the Phase one addition at FRES 7pm and create a slide show to generate interest
and gather information. We will advertise at the district meeting and Jessie will write about it.

Geoff will create a draft outline for the book(S).

Next meeting will by March 19" at 6:30pm



